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	LS/r on Telecommunication Management and OAM Project Plan (reply to SG2 LS73-E and SG2 LS47-E) [from ITU-T SG5]

	Purpose:
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	LIAISON STATEMENT

	For action to:
	-

	For comment to:
	-

	For information to:
	ITU-T SG2, SG3, SG9, SG11, SG12, SG13, SG15, SG16, SG17, SG20, TSAG

	Approval:
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This liaison answers SG2 - LS 47, SG2 - LS 73.

A new liaison statement has been received from SG5.

This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp16-sg5-oLS-00064.docx.
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	Abstract:
	ITU-T Study Group 5 reviewed the liaison statement (Ref: SG2-LS73-E) and (Ref: SG2-LS47-E) on Telecommunications Management and OAM Project Plan. ITU-T SG5 informed ITU-T SG2 that it has no comments on the Plan and, that for the time being there is no work item directly related to the OAM issue in the ITU-T SG5 work programme.


This liaison answers LS SG2-LS73-E and SG2-LS47-E.
ITU-T Study Group 5 would like to thank ITU-T Study Group 2 for sending the liaison statement (Ref: SG2-LS73-E) and (Ref: SG2-LS47-E) on Telecommunications Management and OAM Project Plan.

ITU-T Study Group 5 would like to thank ITU-T Study Group 2 for sharing the OAM Project Plan, and to inform ITU-T Study Group 2 that there is no new comment to be added from ITU-T SG5.

ITU-T SG5 would also like to inform ITU-T SG2 that, for the time being, there is no work item directly related to the OAM issue in the ITU-T SG5 work programme.

ITU-T SG5 will keep ITU-T SG2 informed should there be any change and looks forward to continuing to collaborate with ITU-T SG2.
___________________
